
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

512 North Sal&bury Street l Raleigh, North Carolina 27604 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor Division of Solid Waste Management 
Telephone (919) 733-4996 

Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 

February 12, 1993 

:- 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Mr. Byron Brant, P.E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 11-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: Draft Final RI/FS Health and Safety Plan, 
Work Plan and Sampling and Analysis Plan 
Site #2, Operable Unit #5 
MCB Camp Lejeune 
Jacksonville, NC 

Dear Mr. Brant: 

The North Carolina Division of Solid Waste Management, Super-fund Section, has 
completed our review of the referenced “Work Plan” and “Sampling and Analysis Plan”. The 
Superfund Section approves of these documents without further comment. 

Mr. David Lilley of our office has comments on the Health and Safety Plan. Mr. 
Lilley will be speaking to Barbara Cummings of Baker Environmental, directly, to resolve 
these issues. As soon as this is done, and upon you approval, we anticipate sending an 
approval letter covering this document for your file. 
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We look forward to receiving the “Final” documents in the near future. 

E. Peter Burger, PE 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

PB/dk/35 

cc: Michelle Glenn, US EPA Region IV 
George Radford, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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